
Wheelwrighter - June 2022
Please keep Wheelwright Court a Dog Friendly 

Neighborhood! 
We love all our neighborhood dogs here on Wheelwright Court and have even become a safe 
and friendly place for dogs from other neighborhoods to walk and visit.  

In order to keep our neighborhood a dog safe and friendly space, ALL Fairfax County Dog 
Laws must be followed at all times.  This includes but is not limited to:

● All dogs MUST BE kept on a leash unless they are inside a residence or within a fenced 
yard.  NO EXCEPTIONS!

● Pet owners MUST pick up after their dogs in common areas - this includes but is not 
limited to cluster mulched areas, wooded areas, and of course if your pup has an 
accident on the sidewalk.  Cluster guidelines also require owners to pick up after their 
pets on their own properties as well.

Violation of these rules can lead to impoundment of pets and incursion of fines.

● If you see a homeowner not following the rules, please call Fairfax Animal Control at (703) 
830-1100 and/or send a message to the board email at wheelwright.cluster.assoc@gmail.com.

Current Board Members:  Kristina Myers, President, Sandy Mohler, VP, Kayleen Chin, Secretary, Kelly Fairfank - 
Treasurer/Director, Cyndi Hartmann - Director (contact us at wheelwright.cluster.assoc@gmail.com)

Huge Thank You to all those who 
participated in our Spring Cluster 
Clean-Up!

It was one of our most successful 
clean-ups with many native flowers 
and plants being planted around the 
cluster including a large 
erosion project by the 
cluster tot lot.

The same project would have cost 
the cluster thousands of dollars, but 
everyone came together to get this 
project completed for a fraction of 
the cost.  Again, THANK YOU!!!

Do you have questions about Reston 
Design Standards?  Would you be 
interested in attending a community 
Q&A with our Reston Covenants 
Advisor?  RA has been offering meet 
and greets with the advisors and this 
could be a great opportunity to get 
answers regarding updates to your 
home.  Let us know by emailing 
wheelwright.cluster.assoc@gmail.com.  
If there is enough interest, the board will 
schedule a meet and greet that is open 
to all our residents in Wheelwright!

Next board meeting is Thursday, June 9th at 7 pm via 
Zoom.  All residents are welcome to attend.  Link to 

meeting will be available on our website 
(https://wheelwright.website) and our facebook page.


